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Amendment N°1 to RFP N° PTD/09/055
Organization of a Bidders’ Conference

Dear Madam, Sir,

With reference to the above-mentioned RFP published on the WIPO Procurement
Website “http://www.wipo.int/procurement/en/notices.html” on October 12, 2009, we hereby
inform you that WIPO has issued the following.

Amendment N° 1

Interested bidders are hereby informed that a Bidders’ Conference will be held at the
Headquarters of the Department of Patents, Designs and Trademarks (DPDT) of Bangladesh
Ministry of Industries, Shilpa Bhaban, 91 Motijheel Commercial Area, Dhaka-1000,
Bangladesh on October 20, 2009, from 10 a.m. to noon (Bangladesh time).
Contact person: Mr. Enamul Hoque, Registrar and Project Director (Tel: +880 2 956 06 96,
Email: azimu1962@yahoo.com).

Queries and Answers

Please note that WIPO will answer all questions received at
“procurementAT@wipo.int” and any other possible questions raised at the Bidders’
Conference. Summary of the discussions will be prepared and will be published on the WIPO
Procurement Website, and circulated to all potential bidders having sent to WIPO a duly
completed Letter of Acknowledgement (Annex VI of RFP N° PCD/09/055).

Please also note that all expenses associated with your company’s participation in this
session, such as transport and accommodation costs, etc., are to be borne by your company.

Yours sincerely,

Giorgio Fraternale
Deputy Director

Procurement and Travel Division
(original signature on file)


